
5900 West Lake Street  
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfcmn.org | 952.929.0113 
staff@hfcmn.org 

 
Fr. Mark Moriarty, Pastor 

Fr. Brent Bowman, Parochial Vicar 
 
 

 

 

 

 

MASS TIMES: 
Saturday Vigil Mass                        5pm 
Sunday                           7:30, 9 & 11am  
Weekday and Saturday                    8am 
Rosary                                        7:30am 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
Saturday      3:30-4:45pm 

Friday                              after 8am Mass 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday                             3:30-4:45pm 

Sunday                              8:30-9:40am*  

Monday through Friday     7:30-7:50am 

If only one priest is available, 

confessions will end 10 minutes before 

Mass begins.  

SUMMER PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday                              Noon-4:30pm 

T,W,Th                           8:30am-4:30pm 

Friday               Closed 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

July 13th, 2025 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
online giving), you can make donations by visiting our 
website or scanning the code on the right. You may also 
place donations in the basket passed by ushers at Mass.  

Special Collection: Care Fund 
Our Care Fund helps to meet the emergency needs of our parishioners 
and those in the wider community  

Sunday Hospitality 
Following Sunday Masses, all are invited to enjoy donuts and 
fellowship in Fr. Moorman Hall. If you are able, please help to serve, 
set up, or clean up! 

HFYA Sunday Brunch 
After 9am Mass, young adults are invited to gather in the Nazareth 
House behind the church for brunch and a Gospel discussion. 

Aquinas Library Open 
Visit the Aquinas Library at Holy Family Academy after the 9am and 
11am Masses this weekend  to check out a book! 

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
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TODAY AT HOLY FAMILY 

https://hfcmn.org/
https://hfamn.org/
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Stay up-to-date on communications 
from Holy Family Church and 
Academy by following us on social 
media, signing up for Flocknote, and 
keeping an eye on our websites. 
Scan the QR codes below to learn 
more. Have questions? Email 
maria.brounstein@hfcmn.org. 

STAY CONNECTED 

BAPTISM 
Most baptisms are scheduled following 
the 11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am 
Mass on Saturday after parent 
preparation. Please contact 
staff@hfcmn.org to learn more. 

PARISH OFFICE  

MATRIMONY 
Interested in having your wedding at 
Holy Family parish? Weddings of 
parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance for proper 
spiritual preparation. Contact 
staff@hfcmn.org for more information. 

OTHER SACRAMENTS 
For information on reconciliation and 
first Holy Communion for children, 
please contact Linda Wandrei: 
Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org. For 
information about Confirmation, email 
Jonathan@hfcmn.org. 

FUNDAMENTALS OF CATHOLICISM: 
OCIA 
Interested in entering the Catholic 
Church or learning more about the faith? 
Email frm@hfcmn.org. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Contact the parish office as soon as 
possible if you or a loved one is in need 
of Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites. 

Cover Art: “The Good Samaritan” by 

Guillaume Bodinier  via Wikimedia 

Commons 

LEARN HISTORY WITH BELLOC & FR. MORIARTY, 

THURSDAYS IN SEPTEMBER 

This fall, I invite adult members of 
the parish to join me for a book 
club centered on Hilaire Belloc’s 
“How the Reformation 
Happened.” Belloc was a 
distinguished British author, 
intellectual, historian, and 
politician from the early 20th 
Century whose Catholic Faith 
profoundly impacted his work. 
Belloc was a close friend of G.K. 
Chesterton, and his writing 
displays similar brilliance. “How 
the Reformation Happened” 
provides in-depth insight into the 
forces and events in Europe during 
the seventeenth century that led to 
the Protest reformation. All of this 

in a book that is only a half-inch thick! 

The Belloc Book Club will be made available in two sessions: one 
from 6:30-7:30am and one from 5-6pm. Both sessions will cover 
the same material and will take place in Fr. Moorman Hall on Sept. 
4, 11, 18, and 25. Before each session, participants will be asked to 
read the assigned chapters (about 30-40 pages) in preparation for a 
short lecture I will deliver, followed by, robust group discussion. 
Discussion questions will be provided. 

“How the Reformation Happened” can be obtained at any Catholic 
bookstore or online. In order to ensure that the correct space is 
prepared and reserved for our gathering, please follow the link or 
QR code below to register 
for the book club. I look 
forward to delving into 
Belloc’s work with you! 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 
Fr. Mark Moriarty 

 “The Church is a 
perpetually defeated thing 
that always outlives her 
conquerers.” ― Hilaire 
Belloc 

Register Here: 

https://hfcmn.org/book-club 
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Save the Date 
Get ready for a weekend of community, faith, and fun in support of 
Holy Family parish on September 6-7, 2025! Our annual Fall 
Festival features food, carnival games, bingo, a silent auction, cash 
raffle, used book sale and more—we can’t wait to see you there! 

Cash Raffle 
Beginning the weekend of August 2-3, each registered parishioner will 
be able to pick up their raffle ticket envelope. The first 50 parishioners 
to return their envelopes will receive a drink voucher to redeem at the 
festival. The raffle grand prize is $4000, and parishioner who sells the 
most tickets wins $50!  

Sponsorships & Item Donations 
We will be accepting donations of auction baskets in August, as well 
as used books for this year’s brand new used book sale! Stay tuned for 
more information. Are you or your business able to help sponsor this 
year's festival? Sponsors are eligible for advertisement through our 
printed materials as well as with signage at the festival. Learn more on 
the festival webpage. 

Volunteer 
The Fall Festival Committee is still in need of a sponsorship 
communication manager. Please contact leslie.sonnen@gmail.com if 
you are interested! In addition, we are in need of helpers to stuff raffle 
tickets. Contact Elizabeth Hessian at 
jejhessfam@yahoo.com for  more information. 

To learn more about this year’s festival, visit  
https://hfcmn.org/fall-festival. 

Need some extra help to 
participate in the Mass? 
Please see an usher to 
access our guest WiFi 
and then visit the hyper-
link below for instructions onusing 
the Listen Everywhere app: https://
hfcmn.org/listen-everywhere 

HEARING HELP 

FALL FESTIVAL 2025 

HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

HFYA Summer Swing | July 26, 7-10pm 
Young adults (ages 18-35) are invited to dance the night away at this 
Summer’s Swing Dance at the Holy Family Academy Gym! In order 
to protect the gym floors, note that stilettos are not allowed; flats and 
block heels are permitted. 

Smoker Poker | August 22 
Men are invited to Smoker Poker: our annual school 
fundraiser featuring dinner, bourbon, poker, and cigars. 
Sponsorship opportunities and VIP tickets available. This 
year, early bird tickets are just $100! Reserve your place or 
donate today at https://hfcmn.org/smoker-poker-registration. 

REGISTER FOR BASKETBALL CAMP 

Girls’ Basketball Camps 

 Grades 1-3 Girls Basketball Camp (coached by Leslie 
Sonnen): Monday 7/28-Thursday 7/31, 2-3pm 

 Grades 4-6 Girls Basketball Camp (coached by Leslie 
Sonnen): Monday 7/28- Thursday 7/31, 3-4:30pm 

To learn more, visit https://hfcmn.org/basketball-camps. 
There is a $25 registration fee for all sports camps.  

CELEBRATING 175 YEARS OF 

ARCHDIOCESAN HISTORY 

The Archdiocese of Saint Paul and 

Minneapolis and Editions de Signe 

have produced a book to celebrate 

the 175th anniversary of the 

Archdiocese. The book, “In 

Everything, Give Thanks,” is a 500+ 

page book with a history of the 

archdiocese and beautiful pictures of 

each parish, along with each parish’s 

history.  

Beginning the weekend of July 19-

20, a limited number of these 

beautiful books will be available for 

a suggested donation of $30 in Fr. 

Moorman Hall after Sunday Masses. 

Donations can be made by cash or 

online. If you would like to acquire a 

copy outside of Sunday Mass hours, 

please contact staff@hfcmn.org.  
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Come and adore 
Christ in Holy 
Family’s 
perpetual 
adoration chapel! 
Entrance to the 
chapel is on the 
west side of the 
sanctuary end of 
the Church.    

We need 
Adorers!  
Go online to  

www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-
adoration to sign up to be a 
substitute or to take one of the 
hours listed below. 
Contact Mike Zwack with 
questions: 612.710.5007 

 
Tues: 8-9pm 
Fri: 1-2am 

Sat:  9-10am, 10-
11am, 11pm-midnight 
Sun: 5-6am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Holy Family Academy is 
hiring several staff 
positions for the 2025-26 
school year: 

 Kindergarten Teacher 

 Middle School Math Teacher 

 Level II CGS Catechist 

 Exceptional Learning 
Interventionist 

 Lunchroom Assistant 

To learn more, email 
kevin.mccaffrey@hfamn.org  
or visit 
https://hfamn.org/employment. 

WEDDING BANNS 

Evelyn Edwards & Aloisius 
Washburn 

John Pilon & AnneMarie Ingalls 

In order to continue serving Christ and each individual in our 
community, we are in need of more helpers. If you have any interest in 
the below apostolates, please don’t hesitate to reach out and get more 
information! Each of these opportunities is easy to get involved in and 
requires a minimal time commitment.  

Thank you to all those who already volunteer their time for our 
community! 

Sunday Hospitality: We are severely shor t on helpers to serve 
donuts each Sunday. This is an easy, fun opportunity with flexible 
scheduling and volunteer options for the whole family! If you have 
helped with donuts before and would be open to helping train others, 
please email staff@hfcmn.org. To learn more, visit  
hfcmn.org/hospitality. 

Saturday Night Mass Ushers: Without ushers, we have no one to 
greet visitors and parishioners, take up a collection, or ensure that 
everything runs smoothly behind the scenes of the liturgy. With some 
quick training, you can serve in this capacity at our Saturday vigil 
Mass! To learn more, email carrie.havlicek@hfcmn.org. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our Perpetual Adoration Chapel is a 
tremendous gift, and we require adorers to maintain it. Currently, there 
are several open hours in need of committed adorers. You can take an 
hour yourself or split the commitment with a friend! Learn more by 
visiting hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration. 

HELPERS NEEDED 

NOW HIRING IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Church & School Buildings to be Closed for Maintenance 
On July 21-25 & August 4-8, the church and school buildings will be 
fully closed for special maintenance, including floor waxing. The 
church and school offices will be closed and no events will take place 
during that time, with the exception of regular Mass & Adoration. 

Cry Room 
Did you know that Holy Family is equipped with a Cry Room where 
parents can continue watching Mass live while caring for their 
children in a quiet space? Our Cry Room space is downstairs in the 
back of church between the restrooms. 

http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration
http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration


Patti Doran 

Barbara Schroeder 

To request prayers, go to:  
www.hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 
Thank you for interceding for our 
community in need! 
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Confirmation Classes for Persons with Disabilities | August 2, 
16, 9:30-11:30am 
Disabled persons over age 14 and their caretakers are invited to attend 
these classes at the Church of St. Richard in Richfield in preparation for 
the Sacrament of Confirmation (Sept. 14). Registration Opens August 
2nd. Keep an eye on the archdiocese website for details! 

JP2 Club Summer Events 
The JP2 Club, a club for Catholic outdoorspeople, has many exciting 
events lined up for the summer, including sailing camps for youth on 
Bde Mka Ska. Learn more by visiting  
https://jp2club.com/pages/calendar. 

Archdiocesan Passport Adventure 
Archbishop Hebda invites you to celebrate the Jubilee Year of 
Hope as well as the 175th anniversary of the founding of the 
Archdiocese of St. Paul & Minneapolis with the Archdiocesan 
Passport Adventure! From now through Sunday, October 12, 
try to visit seven parishes other than your own, much as Saint Philip Neri 
led the faithful of his day to seven churches in Rome. Among the seven 
churches, try to visit our two Jubilee co-cathedral churches: the 
Cathedral of Saint Paul and the Basilica of Saint Mary. Or, attend a 
unique liturgy that you’ve never experienced, such as Maronite or 
Traditional Latin. Finally, join us on Sunday, October 12 for one of the 
morning Masses at the Cathedral and for an Ice Cream Social.  Learn 
more and get your passport at  https://www.archspm.org/passport/. 

St. Joseph’s Business Guild Info Meetings 
St. Joseph’s Business Guild makes it easy to network with 
Catholic business owners, workers, entrepreneurs, nonprofits, 
and mentors to gain contacts and knowledge. Learn more at 
one of the Guild’s upcoming meetings: July 15, 17, 29, or 31 
at 1983 Dayton Avenue, St. Paul. Learn more at  
https://www.sjbusinessguild.com/. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

Sat. July 12, 8:00am……………….…………….…Souls in Purgatory 
Sat. July 12, 5:00pm…………………………….…Souls in Purgatory 
Sun. July 13, 7:30am…………………….….Dominik & Becca Jellum 
Sun. July 13, 9:00am………………………………...……..The Parish 
Sun. July 13, 11:00am……………………………..….James Feierer † 
Mon. July 14, 8:00am……………………………….…….Patti Doran 
Tues. July 15, 8:00am………………………...……….Andrew Heeren 
Wed. July 16, 8:00am…………………………..………..Keith Holley 
Thurs. July 17. 8:00am………………………….………..Joseph Lanz 
Fri. July 18, 8:00am……….…..Donna Buhr † mother of Brandi Reed  
Sat. July 19, 8:00am...For all those affected by the Texas Flash Floods 
Sat. July 19, 5:00pm…………………………….….Sherwood Quiring 
Sun. July 20, 7:30am………………………….………...Jack Justice † 
Sun. July 20, 9:00am………………………………………..Dinh Vu † 
Sun. July 20, 11:00am…………………………...………...The Parish 
. 

To request prayer for yourself or a loved one, please visit  
hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: 
Even when the special collection goes 
to another organization, please fill out 
all checks to “Holy Family Catholic 
Church” with the name of the special 
collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check 
to the organization.  

Next Week’s Special Collection: 
Care Fund 

SUNDAY STEWARDSHIP 

JUNE 16-22 CONTRIBUTIONS  

Weekly Envelopes: $30,901.30 
Sunday Plate: $1,229.59 
Total: $32,130.89 

Special Collection—Care Fund: 
$495.05 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Above art: “The Good Samaritan” by 

Jacopo Bassano via Wikimedia 

Commons 
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